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An Update on our Short-Term Future 

	

Every decision during this time feels like a difficult one, but after an extensive conversation with the 
Leadership Team and a few other worship leaders last night (Sunday), we have decided that we still 
need a few more weeks of online ministry before transitioning back to in-person gatherings in the 
church sanctuary.  
 

So, for this coming Sunday, May 3, we will be live streaming our service on Facebook and our 
church website, as we have for the last six weeks. On May 10 we will still be online-only, but we are 
recruiting a few worship leaders to help guide our worship gathering from the sanctuary, which 
would be live streamed for everyone else to attend virtually. 
 

Then on Sunday, May 17, we would welcome back to the sanctuary anyone who feels healthy and 
comfortable enough to worship in person. We will, of course, sanitize our building in advance, take 
every safety precaution possible, and observe all social-distancing guidelines put forth by our local 
and state governments. The morning’s programming will also be slightly different—with no coffee 
bar or children’s church, and a modified greeting time.  
 

It’s also important to note that even once we resume worshipping in our sanctuary, we will 
continue to live stream our worship gatherings for anyone who is unable or not-quite-ready to join 
us in person. There’s no pressure to attend and we encourage people to stay home if they are sick, 
at-risk, or simply not ready for this next step. We totally understand and will support everyone in 
their personal decision about when to join us in physical worship. 
 

And lastly, please remember that all of these plans are tentative and may be altered. This decision 
to delay meeting in person offers us the opportunity to monitor the effects of this first phase of re-
opening our county and state. If the effects of the virus spike in the coming weeks, we could always 
choose to delay our re-opening process. For now, however, we are moving forward with a tentative 
plan and praying that our state is healthier and our fears are more relieved by May 17. We can’t wait 
to be physically gathered in worship again, but we also want to make faithful and wise decisions 
that allow us to best love our neighbors and community during this time. 
 

Please contact Pastor Jason or any of our Leadership Team members if you have a question, 
comment, concern, or suggestion regarding our re-opening process. We value your input and 
would welcome your feedback. 
 

Grace and peace during this time, 
	

     Your FBC Leaders 


